
From: Ton-Quinlivan, Van
Sent: 2/4/2010 11:56:36 AM
To: Tim Simon (TAS@cpuc.ca.gov) (TAS@cpuc.ca.gov); 'psp@cpuc.ca.gov'

(psp@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)
Bcc:
Subject: PowerPathway 2009 Annual Update with Report Card

Commissioner Simon and Paul -- It was great to see you both in this new year! I wanted to forward you 
our newly minted 2009 PowerPathway Report Card.

You'll notice on the first page that we are doing 2 programs in the East Bay under the expanded 
PowerPathway umbrella.

The first is at Laney College as part of the PowerPathway Training Network focused on energy 
efficiency green jobs training. We supported them in their successful application for $997K in stimulus 
funds to do energy efficiency training. As we discussed, we work pretty hard with the Dean level at 
Laney. I do need to go visit the higher ups in the Peralta District to make sure the District is aware of 
the collaborations taking place in their college.

The second is at CSU-East Bay, where we are partnering to build their capacity for training higher-end 
energy workers. They launched with our assistance a 4-course Certificate in Power Engineering. We 
would like to do more, and brought them into a statewide application for SmartGrid workforce training 
stimulus dollars. This was an application that paired PG&E with CSU-East Bay, StateState with SMUD, 
and SCE/SD&G to go after stimulus funding. We will not know the results until March. Please keep 
your fingers crossed.

Paul suggested we come in and get caught up on the latest PowerPathway strategy. It's been too long. 
I personally have appreciated your office's championship of the program. You've helped give 
PowerPathway wings. I think you'd be proud of how far we've come in 2 years once we get you caught
up.

All the best,

Van Ton-Quinlivan

SB GT&S 0052850
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